SOUTHERN PUBLIC SCHOOLS

115 S. 11th Street Box 237 Wymore, NE 68466 Phone (402) 645-3326 Fax (402) 645-8049 http://www.southernschools.org

Administration

Dr. Christopher Prososki – Superintendent Jeff Murphy – Secondary Principal Jerry Rempe – Elementary Principal **Board of Education**

Dave Zimmerman – President Harlan Rickers – Vice President Carol Pralle – Secretary Branson Husa Emily Shockley

Dear Parents/Patrons:

The 2017-2018 Parent/Patron Survey will run from Monday, September 18 until Sunday, September 24. The 2017-2018 Parent/Patron Survey can be accessed on our district website: http://www.southernschools.org. We are encouraging both parents and patrons to give us feedback on our current operations and about how we can improve our school system as a whole. We value your opinion and ask that you take the time to complete this survey. Please be assured that your responses to this survey will be anonymous. Your honest opinion is greatly appreciated.

If you have any questions about the 2017-2018 Parent/Patron Survey, please feel free to contact me. Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Christopher Prososki, Ed.D. Superintendent